
 
 

 

Hanoi, 4th November 2020 

Attention: Chemopharm Sdn. Bhd. 

Subject: ASEAN Business Awards 2020 Winner Announcement 

 

Warmest greetings! 

On behalf of the ASEAN Business Awards (ABA) 2020 Organizing Committee, it is my pleasure to congratulate 

and announce that Chemopharm Sdn. Bhd. has been awarded with the category of Priority Integration 

Sectors – Healthcare under the ABA 2020. 

The applications we received from candidates all over the region for this award category were extremely 

overwhelming and it was very difficult for us to choose the winners. However, with the Judging Committee’s 

strict and fair working process based on comprehensive evaluation criteria developed by Deloitte Vietnam, 

we have come up with the final list and Chemopharm Sdn. Bhd. is one of the winners of this year’s Award. 

This award recognizes outstanding performance amongst 12 ASEAN Economic Community Priority 

Integration Sectors, promotes the sectors and makes ASEAN a more prominent segment of the world 

economy while also encourages regional cohesiveness and global competitiveness. 

As part of the award, we would like to invite one (01) representative of Chemopharm Sdn. Bhd. to attend 

the Awards Ceremony taking place on November 13, 2020 at Daewoo Hotel Hanoi, Vietnam. This will be held 

in adjacent to the 2020 ASEAN Business & Investment Summit and expected to have the participation of the 

Prime Minister of Vietnam and ASEAN countries’ Ambassadors to Vietnam. 

The ceremony will be live-streamed on YouTube as well in the context of travel restrictions due to COVID-19. 

Please confirm your attendance to the Organizing Committee ASAP no later than November 6, 2020 for our 

best preparation. 

I look forward to welcoming you to the ASEAN Business Awards Ceremony. 

Yours sincerely, 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Nguyen Thi Nga 
Chairwoman of ABA 2020 

 

 


